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  HOUSE UPDATES    

 

For the past few weeks,  
pupils have been  
collecting tins of beans to 
donate to a local foodbank 
charity. The response has  
been humbling. Thank you 
to all who have donated  
and shown care for others. 
194 tins so far! 

   

  

 

 

 

We would like to thank parents 

for their continued support of the 

school. 

On Monday 25th June our 

amended mobile technology policy 

came into effect. Mobile phones 

or music players are not allowed 

to be used or checked on school 

site at any time. 

Most students have responded 

excellently in adhering to this 

policy and we thank all parents 

who have supported us in this 

Week 17 
Safe, Ready, Respectful 

 

House updates – 

Rewards points 
  

Eagle 5610 

Griffin 5340 

Phoenix 4845 

Lynx 4665   

 

     
. 

 

5th July 2018                          Tickets available now  

               
        Coming soon to Stoke Park 

                  

In this newsletter we 

want to celebrateéé 

Our star musicians 
¶ Elodie Aheme 

¶ Maren Atkinson 

¶ Alby Biju 

¶ Pawel Boguszw 

¶ Andy Cobbinah 

¶ Gabriel Florea 

¶ Adam Fox 

¶ Vincent Gale 

¶ Bobby Gillespie 

¶ Zaakir Hussain 

¶ Weronika 
Jackowska 

¶ Thomas Lomez 

¶ Davinder Matharu 

¶ Dayah Sagoo 

¶ Molly 
Warmington 

¶ Matthew Young 
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Year 12 Higher Education Week 

 On Tuesday 26th, Year 12 pupils 

were taken to the NEC in 

Birmingham to a Higher Education 

Exhibition.  

They had the opportunity to look 

at courses and talk to 

representatives of all the major 

universities in Britain. 

For some students this was a 

chance to confirm their initial 

choices, but for others it was a 

first look at what places have to 

offer prospective students. 

 

                  

 

There was the chance to ask 

about: courses; how students will 

be taught; bursaries available to 

students; as well as confirm 

subject requirements with the 

experts. There was also the 

chance to collect ‘freebies’ which 

is always an attraction at any 

exhibition. 

Year 12 students will be starting to 

prepare university applications 

over the summer holidays, and as 

one students said “This has given 

me a range of choices to start to 

think about. 

 

 

Students checking out our local university  

There are plenty of options for our year 12 students to choose from this 
time next year: 
Apprenticeships 
Full time degree courses 
Jobs with training 
Part time degree courses 
This week is vital in helping all students make the best choices and prepare 
for their future. 
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      Future events and dates for your diaries 

Friday 6th July – Choir participating in a workshop/performance at Coventry 
Cathedral singing with the AC Academy  
Thursday 12th July – MUSIC End of year Summer Showcase Event –  
‘This is us’ Tickets NOW available -£2.50. 
Friday 13th July – Stoke Park School Sports Day 
Thursday 19th July – Fashion show, 6.30pm 
Tickets £2 for students £3 for adults, NOW available from reception 

 

 

 

 

Ex Students return with the insider’s view of life after 

Stoke Park 

 

On Wednesday 27th June, we were 

fortunate enough to welcome back 

three Sixth Formers who have gone on 

to meet with great success after leaving 

Stoke Park. 

Anil Kararra ( ex Head Boy) chose an 

apprenticeship with a leading Law Firm. 

He told the students how he has 

flourished under the guidance of a 

mentor and how he produces legal 

documents and takes part in 

procedures, as well as studying part 

time for legal qualifications. He Is on 

track to obtain the same level of 

qualification at the same time as peers 

who chose to take a law degree. 

Lucy Herdman and Rahul Sharma have 

both achieved first class honours 

degrees from Worcester and Coventry 

universities respectively. They talked 

about their studies, the extra 

opportunities that university has 

offered them and what current year 12s 

can expect from university life.  

All three inspired our students with a 

different reality of what can be 

achieved with determination, thorough 

preparation and the right work ethic. 

It was a pleasure to welcome them 

back! 

 

Anil came second in The Young Business awards and is 
continuing his paralegal training next year. 
Lucy has been chosen to play for the England Ladies 
Netball team and will be coaching at a private school in 
Worcester when not competing. 
Rahul will be starting his engineering career with the 
same firm where he completed his year out of 

university. 
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      Celebrating the class of 2018 

On Friday 29th June, we gathered 

together at Coombe Abbey (pictured 

right); dressed in our finest clothes, to 

say goodbye to Year 11 at Stoke Park. 

On a glorious summer evening, we 

celebrated five years of secondary 

school together and had the chance to 

finally relax together after all of the 

hard work of revision and exams. 

It was a chance to be together in a 

glamorous setting before starting the 

next part of our life journey. 

 

 

Mr Mba felt it was a ‘genuine celebration of 

the achievements of our young people.’ 

We look forward to welcoming students this 

week to the induction programme on Thursday 

5th and Friday 6th, and to starting as Sixth Form 

students in September. 

Exam results day is on Thursday 23rd August. 

If you will be away on holiday, you are advised 

to contact your Head of House before the end 

of term to make arrangements for results day. 

 

 

  


